
    MULLAGH - QUILTY - COORE  PARISH NEWSLETTER         
Parish Office Mullagh 065 7087161/ Website: www.kibparish.ie E-mail: office@kibparish.ie  

Webcam:  Log onto www.kibparish.ie - Click on ‘View our Webcam’ 
CRÍOCHA CALLAN AREA          

 Fr. Donagh O’Meara 065 7087012 - 087 2322140  
   Fr. Martin Shanahan 087 7486935 - Fr. Martin Blake 087 6720287 

SUNDAY 31ST JANUARY 2021 

DUE TO GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES,  

ALL MASSES ARE NOW AVAILALBE ONLINE 

WWW.KIBPARISH.IE/WEBCAM 

Weekday Mass times:  
Mullagh Church Tue, Wed, Thur & Fri at 9.15am 

Friday is First Friday—Mass at 9.15am 
 

Weekend Masses:  Miltown on Saturday at 6pm 
Mullagh Saturday at 7.30pm 
Miltown Sunday at 12.15pm 

 

SAT. 30TH JAN AT 7.30PM IN MULLAGH CHURCH 

Special Intention Mass 
Available to view on www.kibparish.ie/webmail 

 

SAT. 6TH FEB AT 7.30PM IN MULLAGH CHURCH 

♦ Bennie Donnellan 
♦ Pat Joe Donnellan 

♦ Michael Joe Sexton Emelagh 18th Anniversary 
♦ Sally (Sarah) Sexton Emelagh 1st Anniversary 

♦ Teresa Donnellan 
♦ Joan O’Looney 

♦ Peg & J Clancy, Moyglass 
♦ Pe & Eileen Killeen, Ballymakea Beg 

♦ Imelda Wilson 
♦ Ray (22nd Anniv) & May (5th Anniv) Greene 

♦ And their son Michael Greene 
♦ John Donnellan, Moloskey 

 

Available to view on www.kibparish.ie/webmail 
Candles with be lit by Fr. Donagh and will be left in Mullagh 

Church for a few days after for you to collect 
 

Act of Spiritual Communion 
My Jesus, I believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament.  I love 

you above all things, 

And I desire to receive you into my soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, 

Come at least spiritually into my heart. 

I embrace you as if you were already there 

And unite myself wholly to you. 
Never permit me to be separated from you. 

Amen 
 

Legion Of Mary 
The Legion of Mary will be on at 7pm on every Tuesday and will 
be available to view on the webcam from Mullagh Church.  We 
would sincerely love for people to join in with these prayers by 

tuning in to www.kibparish.ie view our webcam 
 

The Local Conference of St Vincent de Paul would like to thank 

sincerely Fr Donagh, Caroline, Edel, Eimear & Roisin and all those 

involved in the Christmas Concert of Hope  and for raising 

€5,191.13 - thanks also to all those who donated from home and 

away - this was a massive dona&on which is greatly appreciated 

and will go a long way in helping and suppor&ng local families in 

this area!  
 

The Lighthouse Peer Support Centre in Kilrush would like to thank 

Fr Donagh, Caroline, Edel, Eimear & Roisin and all those who 

preformed and helped out in the Christmas of Hope Concert in 

Mullagh Church.  We are so grateful for the dona&on of €5,191.13, 

this is a fantas&c amount for our Charity.  Thank you to all who 

donated from all over, we really appreciate all your support! Take 

care all and stay safe. 

Miltown/Moy 
Defib No: 

065 7050199 

KIB Parish 
Defib No: 

065 7050123 

COLLECTION AND/OR DELIVERY SERVICES IN 

OUR LOCAL COMMUNITY 
We have put together a list of helpful contact number for anyone that 
feels uneasy about getting everyday essentials, so please feel free to 

contact any of the shops below to order your groceries or fuel for fire 
or Oil for home heating for delivery or collection!  We ask all 

customers please take extra care when entering  premises and wear a 
face covering at all times. Please avail of sanitising stations when both 

entering and exiting the shop. 
 

JOHN O'DWYER CONCRETE PRODUCTS LTD. QUILTY 
Coal, briquettes, logs, gas and materials for essential house repairs. Can be 

collected or delivered 
Ring 065 7087377 of 086 2599658 John 

 

O’Dwyers XL Quilty are available to take phone in orders for collection 
083 8925389 

We accept both cash and card payments at your convenience 
 

Paschal's Shop and Filling Station Quilty are available to take phone in 
orders for collection contact number 0657087078 .  

We accept both cash and card payments at your convenience 
 

Londis Miltown Malbay Call (065)7084101 or email 
‘milltownm@londisretailers.ie’ to place/arrange your order! We accept both 

cash and card payments at your convenience 
 

Jones Supervalu Miltown Malbay 
Email: supervalujones@gmail.com Phone: 0657085677 

Click and collect , check Facebook or ring for details. Shopping brought to 
your boot We accept both cash and card payments at your convenience 

 

Leonard & Anne Marie Vaughan Spar Miltown Malbay 
Delivery/Collection of Coal/Briquettes, Shopping etc… 

Contact 065 7084734 We accept both cash and card payments at your 
convenience 

 

O’Brien Fuels Glendine 
Coal/Briquettes Delivery or Collection 

Please Contact 085 2770671 / 065 7084162 
We accept both cash and card payments at your convenience 

 

Vaughan Oil & Fuel, Miltown Malbay 
Delivery of home heating Oil 

Delivery/Collection of Coal/Briquettes 
Contact: 065 7084130 

We accept both cash and card payments at your convenience 
************************************************** 

 
DR. BILLY O’CONNELL Dr. Billy is retiring after wonderful 

service to so many people over all the years. At our Pastoral 
Council meeting we decided to ask people to write a short 

message to Dr. Billy to wish him well or to say what he meant 
to you as a Doctor. You can e-mail your message to 

donaghomeara@gmail.com or you can put it in an envelope and 
drop it into the collection box at the church porch in Moy or 

Miltown Church. You may also leave a message for Dr. Billy in 
the box provided in Miltown Malbay Post Office. We ask you to 

do this by Monday 8th of February. The Pastoral Council will 
put the messages together and put them in a booklet for Dr. 

Billy. Dr. Billy has requested that there be no presentation, if 
you would like to make a donation to SVP, you may do so at:    

Society of St Vincent de Paul 
(St Annes Conference)   Miltown Malbay Co Clare 

Iban IE93BOFI90433392861464 

     SYMPATHY: We offer our sympathy, support and prayers to the family 
of Christy Pender, Quilty buried in Quilty Graveyard during the week.  
Christy Kelly, Mullagh buried in Mullagh Graveyard during the week.  
Margaret Whelan, Frehane buried this weekend in Mullagh 
Graveyard. Mary Riordan, Cork mother of Ger Riordan. Rest in Peace 
Christy Pender, Christy Kelly, Margaret Whelan and Mary Riordan. 

 

SUPPORT CONTACT NUMBERS: 
ALONE 0818 222 024.   The Irish Red Cross Clare Area is (086)8323456 

ADAPT Domestic Abuse: 1800 200 504 Clare Haven Services: 065 6822435 
Women’s Aid: 1800 341 900 / Pieta House: 1800 247 247 
St. Vincent de Paul: 086 2168749  / ISPCC: 1800 666 666 

 

Kilmurry Ibrickane Gaa Club 
Whenever we needed your support you were there. 

Martin Lynch 087 922 9709   Paul Shanahan 087 3663739 

John Brew 086 811 8957 

***********************************************    
 

Wednesdays on the Web 
Wednesdays on the web is available each Wednesday from 

Miltown Malbay Church at 8pm.  It consists of a short 
reflection followed by some local music talent. Its available on 
the Miltown Malbay Parish Webcam or on the radio (105.2FM) 

 

Tuesday 2nd February is the Feast of the Presentation of 

the Lord in the Temple.  Candles are blessed for home use on 
that day. If you would like to get candles blessed you may leave 

them in to Mullagh Church (on the altar with your name 
marked on them before Tuesday) 

 

Wednesday 3rd February—Feast of St. Blaise- 
Wednesday the 3rd February is the Feast of St. Blaise, with 

Covid restrictions we cannot bless the throats.  We may do it at 
another time when its safe. 

 

St. Brigid (Secondary Patron of Ireland) 
Monday 1st February is St. Brigids Day. St Brigid is renowned 
for her hospitality almsgiving and care of the sick.  She founded 

a double monastery in Kildare with the assistance of Bishop 
Conleth.  The St. Brigids cross was used by Brigid to explain 
the Catholic Faith.  The Cross remains a popular sign of Gods 

protection. 
 

Saint Brigid’s Blessing for a HomeSaint Brigid’s Blessing for a HomeSaint Brigid’s Blessing for a HomeSaint Brigid’s Blessing for a Home    
May Brigid bless the house wherein we dwell. 

Bless every fireside, every wall and door. 
Bless every heart that beats beneath its roof. 
Bless every hand that toils to bring its joy. 
Bless every foot that walks portals through. 
May Brigid bless the house that shelters us. 

 

REFLECTION 
Speaking with authority 

Ideally words should always be proceeded by deeds. 
When people who have done something begin to speak,  

people listen. 
Their words carry enormous weight. 

They have real authority 
The weakness of a lot of words arises from the fact 

That they are not proceeded, or accompanied,  
or even followed by words. 

At the root of innumerable wrongs in our world 
Is the discrepancy between word and deed. 

It is the weakness of Churches, parties, and individuals. 
It gives people and institutions split personalities. 
Lord, grant that what we have said with our lips,  

We may believe with our hearts, and practice with our lives. 

QUILTY NATIONAL SCHOOL ENROLMENT 
We have now begun the enrolment  process for 2021/22. If you 

would like your child to attend our school please 
email quiltynationalschool@gmail.com or message our Facebook 
page 'Quilty National School' for more information, an application 
form and copies of our Admission notice and policy. The closing 

date for applications is Friday 30th April. 
 

SUNSHINE MONTESSORI PRESCHOOL MULLAGH 
has an immediate position available for an AIM Childcare assistant 

for the remainder of this school year and 2021/2022. FETAC 
LEVEL 5 /6 Childcare qualification required. 

If interested please send CV and letter of application 
to gerkav@live.co.uk  

 

MULLAGH N.S. ENROLMENT 
We are now accepting enrolments for September 2021. The 

Admission Policy and Enrolment Application Form are available on 
the 'downloads' section of our school 

website, www.mullaghschool.ie. For more information, please 
contact the principal, Áine Sexton via email 

at principal@mullaghschoool.ie. The closing date for applications is 
Friday 30th April 2021. 

 

KIB PARISH OFFICE 
Will be closed to the public for the next few weeks, please contact 

office@kibparish.ie or 065 7087012 Fr. Donagh 087 2322140 if you 
have any queries.  Our phone line 065 7087161 is down at the 

moment, apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 

NUTRITION WORKSHOP: 

On Thursday 11th February at 11am, Clare Library will be 
facilitating the delivery of an online workshop on Healthy Meal 

Planning for all the family, with dietitian Gillian McConnell.  This is 
a Free event for people throughout Co. Clare aged 18+.  Booking is 

essential.  In order to take part, participants will require remote 
access to Zoom.  Please book your place by calling Kilrush Library 
on 065 9051504 during branch opening hours.  A Healthy Ireland at 

your Library event. 
 

THE WEST CLARE MINI MARATHON IS GOING 
VIRTUAL. Following Covid 19 guidelines take to the roads in your 

own region on the 30th and 31st January. Register on line at 
westclarecancercentre.ie/get involved. Stay Safe  

Olive O’Loughlin will be participating in this 10km walk, anyone 
wanting to donate to Olive for this very worthy charity, please leave 

donations into the Parish Office and we will pass on to Olive! 
Well done Olive and to all who are participating! 

 
Neighbours at 2pmNeighbours at 2pmNeighbours at 2pmNeighbours at 2pm    

In these uncertain times for so many people and many people not 
seeing anybody.  The Pastoral Council are looking for volunteers who 
would make weekly phone calls to Senior Citizens living alone and 
also help with setting up wi-fi for those unable to connect to our 

webcam.  If you can give a little time in your community at this time 
contact Fr. Donagh 087 2322140 or any Pastoral Council member. 

 

Holy CommunionHoly CommunionHoly CommunionHoly Communion    
If you would like Holy Communion for a family member during these 
difficult times, please contact Fr. Donagh and he can arrange for you 

to collect it and bring it to your family member at this time. 

PARISH ENVELOPES / NPARISH ENVELOPES / NPARISH ENVELOPES / NPARISH ENVELOPES / NEEEEWWWW    YYYYEEEEAAAARRRR    
A box of envelopes is available for each household in the Parish.  We 
have re-allocated the numbers so if you have a different number from 
last year, don’t be surprised.  The envelopes will be available at the 
three Churches. If you are collecting your own box, you might be so 

good as to drop off your neighbours box. 

 

You can leave your weekly envelope, Priests Collection or any 
special collection envelopes in the letter box of the Parish Office, Fr. 
Donaghs letterbox, in the Box in the long isle porch in Mullagh Church 
and we have a box left in with Beatrice in the Post Office in Quilty. 


